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	Avista Corp.
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500
Telephone 509-489-0500
Toll Free   800-727-9170

	 	 



January 5, 2016


Via Electronic Mail

Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:	Avista Utilities “Revised” Biennial Conservation Plan (BCP) in accordance with WAC 480-109-120 – Docket No. UE-152076

Dear Mr. King,
In compliance with RCW 19.285 and WAC 480-109-120, Avista Corporation, respectfully submits its “Revised - 2016-2017 Biennial Conservation Plan.” A hard copy is being provided via overnight mail to the record center.
The following are a summary of the revisions:
· BCP
· Page 2: Removed reference to pro rata share of NEEA savings;
· Page 2: Added reference about the adjustment analysis including residential behavior programs, updated RTF and 7th Power Plan figures;
· Page 2: Edited Table 1 to reflect changes around adjustment analysis and NEEA savings;
· Page 3: Removed acronyms and reinserted at the end of the document;
· Page 4: Removed “Locked” from Appendix D title so that it reads “UES (Unit Energy Savings) Values;”
· Page 4: Added Appendix F to table of contents;
· Page 5: Removed decoupling reference;
· Page 6: Added reference about the adjustment analysis including residential behavior programs, and updated RTF and 7th Power Plan figures;
· Page 8: Adjusted savings potential description to reflect changes to NEEA and adjustment analysis; and
· Page 12: Changed 2015 & 2016 reference to 2016 & 2017.
· Appendix A
· Fixed error on Washington Web Tstat costs; and
· Updated Opower Costs
· Appendix B
· Added 2016 program summary document (page 176)
· Appendix E: Removed AEG memo regarding Pro Rata share of NEEA savings pages 5-9
· Appendix F: Adjustment analysis added to BCP
· Included Attachment A – Proposed Conditions for 2016-2017 Avista Electric Conservation.
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Dan Johnson at 509-495- 2807 or myself at 509-495-4975.

Sincerely,

/s/Linda Gervais/

Manager, Regulatory Policy
Avista Utilities
linda.gervais@avistacorp.com
509-495-4975

Cc: Avista DSM Advisory Group
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